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Shooting, Resulting in Two Victims 
 
Update: 
 
The adult female victim has been released from the hospital.  The adult male succumbed 
to his injuries.  He has been identified as 18-year-old, Nathaniel Toney Wyche, III of 
Henrico County. 
 
Henrico Police still want to hear from you.  If you saw or heard anything in the community 
leading up to this shooting, please call police or Crime Stoppers at 780-1000.   
 
Original Release: 
 
On Friday, September 25, 2020, at 1:49 p.m., the Henrico 9-1-1 Emergency 
Communications Center received calls for a shooting in the 5000 block of Meadowlark 
Court. Henrico Police responded and encountered two adult victims, one critical male, 
and one non-life-threatening female. The victims were transported to an area hospital for 
treatment. 
 
Henrico Police will be on scene into the afternoon hours, as the scene is being processed 
within the breezeway. Detectives are asking for anyone with information to submit 
anonymous tips on www.p3tips.com or by calling 780-1000. 
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